United Veterans of Doylestown

May 5, 2010

Doylestown Athletic Association

PO Box 491

Doylestown, PA 18901

Dear Sir or Madam,

On behalf of the United Veterans of Doylestown, | want to thank you for your donation in support
of the Memorial Day Parade. Please accept the enclosed Certificate of Appreciation from our

organization to yours. We hope you will display it proudly as it is a tribute to your patriotism.

Sincerely yours,

Jim McComb
Vice President, United Veterans of Doylestown



